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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 

2023 
 

Term 1 
 

Week 2 

7th February 

Acquaintance 

Night  

 

Week 7 

13th March 

Adelaide Cup 

Public Holiday 
 

Week 10 

7th April 

Good Friday 

Public Holiday 

 

Week 11 

10h April 

Easter Monday 

Public Holiday 

 

Leadership News 
 

Welcome back students, staff and families. We hope everyone had a restful break and 

had the opportunity to enjoy family time together.  

The year has started well and we are looking forward to great learning and many     

positive experiences at our lovely school. 

This year we have welcome many new Reception students to our school. We have 

started with four new classes and all teachers and students are looking forward to 

learning about the way school operates and developing literacy skills, numeracy skills 

and how to work with others in a team.  

We also welcome new families who have joined our school community for the very first 

time. We hope your time with us is a very positive experience. We also welcome new 

faces to our preschool and we look forward to getting to know everyone.  

You may have noticed that in the recent past we have had a bit of a ‘baby boom’ at   

our school. This term we have welcomed back three teachers who have been on leave 

since having their little bundles of joy. They are Ms Keryl in Room 3, Mrs Constantinou 

(Mrs C) in Room 43 and Ms Anna in Room 8.  Ms Belinda has also joined us again and 

she will be teaching in Room 50. We have Ms Maninder who has also joined our team 

and she is teaching the students in Room 11.  

All teachers at our school work exceptionally hard with our SSOs and the Leadership 

Team  to provide an outstanding educational environment and to help all our students 

to reach their maximum potential. If you have any questions, or would like to see your 

child’s teacher at any stage of the year please communicate with them via a phone call 

to the school’s front office or through the Class Dojo app and make a time to chat at a 

mutually convenient time. All teachers are in classes at 8:40 each morning and can 

sometimes have a quick chat if needed. On Tuesday 7th February (next week), you will 

have an opportunity to meet your child’s teacher at the Acquaintance Night being held 

between 5:30pm and 6:30pm. This is not a time for a parent teacher interview but an 

opportunity for you to come into the class and have a look around while the teacher is 

there to answer any questions and to hear about important routines.  

Just a reminder to all that the front of the school on Andrew Smith Drive is not a long 

term parking area. This is just a spot for you to pull up and drop off or collect your   

children. Please do not leave your car as parking inspectors regularly patrol this area 

and you may be fined.  

All students must be collected from school as soon as possible after dismissal            

at 3:00pm. The front office of the school is not an area for students to wait for parents 

unless there is a family emergency. If you are running late and it is a ‘one off’          

unavoidable situation, please phone the front office and we will keep your child safe 

until you arrive. All students will be supervised until they are collected, until 3:10pm.  

We have an OSHC service on site for parents to use if they are not able to pick up their 

children after 3:10pm. We thank all families for your cooperation with this matter.  

We wish everyone a great school year and we look forward to watching your child(ren) 
grow academically and socially again throughout 2023.  



 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing 

It is great to see everyone back to school this week. I would like to welcome our new reception 

students, as well as new students joining in us in years 1-6.  

Over the next two weeks, teachers will be working on building positive relationships with their 

students and teaching our Social Emotional Learning (SEL) curriculum, creating clear 

expectations and setting students up to be successful learners this year. 

They will be reviewing our school values of Respect, Belonging and Fun-engagement in 

learning as well as the character strengths for this term – teamwork, love of learning and 

creativity. Students will be engaging in mindfulness after lunch breaks, morning circles and 

discussing the expectations of different areas within the schools.  

We will be continuing our SEL programs this year with Kimochis in the years R-1 and What’s the 

Buzz in years 2-6. 

 

Attendance 

Being at school every day is important for all students, especially while teachers are setting up 

the expectations of the class and learning in the first few weeks of school. Students find it easier 

to develop and maintain positive relationships with their peers and teachers, as well as follow 

along in their learning when they attend each and every day.  

In the case that your child is sick, it is essential that you contact the school or teacher to let 

them know via class dojo, a phone call or through our school daily SMS service (0429 921 436) 

if your child is away. Please remember to bring in a sick certificate from the doctor if they are ill 

for more than 3 days.  

If you have one sick child, we encourage you to send your healthy child to school as they 

need to continue their learning. 

If you are going to be away for more than a week, you need to fill out an exemption form that 

you can get from Bridget in the front office.  

If you are having trouble getting your child to school, please contact me so we can work together 

to ensure that your child has a successful year!  

 

Christin Valley 

Wellbeing Leader 

 

 

 



 

 





 

 



Canteen News 

Qkr Ordering Update 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 

Please ensure that your child’s Profile on the Qkr! App has their correct classroom  number 
for the 2023 school year. 

If you have already placed an order and your child goes home early, please notify the canteen 
or if before 9am, orders can be cancelled using the App. 

Regards 

Sue 
Canteen Manager 



 

 

 

Dear Parents 

The Premier Reading Challenge has begun  and 

will finish on the 8th September 2023.   Please 

could you encourage your children to participate. 
 

Children must read eight (8) Premier Reading            

Challenge books and four (4) books of their own 

choice.  
 

They will receive a Record Sheet to fill in from 

their teachers or from the Library. 
 

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to 

come and ask the Library staff.   

                    

                                 Thank you  



 

 

 


